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Dear Subscriber,

Due to the successful disinformation campaign waged against us by the lackeys of political Zionism,

we are no longer able to send out oor prbtications free of charge. We have been unable to attract

the substantial financial support necessary to run an operation like this, which, ideally, requires an

office and a full time staff bf at least three. Therefore, unless we are able to raise this support

rvithin the next few weeks, we will have no alternative but to cease publication, and the Zionists will
have won again. And, if ihey do, ultimately we will all lose. We urge you to support us as far as

possible. WI particularly urge editors to support us by bringing our existence to the attention of

potential sponsors.

URGENT APPEAL

We had intended to mail out the enclosed butletin about Zionist atrocities in Occupied Palestine to

20,000 Jervish households. This will now be impossible unless we can raise the necessary funding,

which seerns unlikely. We have another inforrnation pamphlet in the pipeline which we have also

had to put on hold. We urge you to use whatever influence you have to encourage all those

favoura|le to peaceful chan[e in the Middle East to support our campaign as far as possible.

contact number for further enquiries +44 (0)S1-659 77L3, (24 hours).

yours sincerely

A Baro ing Editor

G Lehrman - Co-ordinator
(
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10th August 1993. ..-j


